


CITY OF TERRYTOWN
(Edited for publication)
August 29th, 2023

The City of Terrytown Council met on Tuesday, August 29th, 2023, at 6:30 PM, for their regular monthly meeting at the Housing Partners of Western Nebraska Community Room, at 89A Woodley Park Road in the City of Terrytown. Notice of said meeting was published in the Scottsbluff Star-Herald according to Nebraska State Law. The meeting was called to order at 6:27 p.m. by Mayor, Chris Perales. Council Members present in person were Brandon Ettleman, Tyler Feil, Bill Fedorchik, and Mike Minzey. City Clerk Jennifer Mattern was present and took minutes. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by those in attendance. Mayor Perales pointed out the location of the poster for the Open Meetings Act, a copy which is also available on the City of Terrytown website.

Motions were made, seconded, and carried for the following items of business:
1. Approve Twin City Auto replace the engine in the 2015 Chevy Silverado in the amount of $11,500

6:47 Adjourn



